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Senator Webber asked: 
 
Is the department aware of cases where the accommodation costs are being deducted directly 
from the person’s wages? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The Department is aware of cases where applicants are renting accommodation from their 
sponsor and have authorised deductions from their net salaries for this purpose. 
 
The Department queries deductions on the payslip with the employer when undertaking 
monitoring.  It is a requirement that deductions must be authorised by the visa holder.  These 
deductions may include payment for accommodation.  Accommodation is offered by 
employers to assist overseas employees to settle into the community quickly.  The overseas 
workers are not obliged to take up the offer of accommodation and are free to find their own 
accommodation if they so wish. 
 
 




